
 

FAIR HOUSING BOARD 
COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
November 3, 2010 

 
 
The Regulatory Review Committee of the Fair Housing Board held a meeting on 
Wednesday, November 3, 2010, at the Department of Professional and 
Occupational Regulation, Richmond, Virginia.  
 
The following Board Members were present for the meeting: 
 

Tonye Epps 
David Rubinstein 
Jim Ginnell 

  
DPOR Staff Members present for all or part of the meeting included: 
 

Christine Martine, Executive Director 
Liz Hayes, Fair Housing Administrator 
Deanda Shelton, Assistant Fair Housing Administrator 
Mark Courtney, Deputy Director 

 
Tom Payne from the Office of Attorney General was present 
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:25 p.m. 
 
The Regulatory Review Committee discussed establishing regulations for 
educational materials pursuant to Chapter 620 of the 2010 Acts of Assembly (HB 
192). 
 
There being no further business nor public comment, the meeting 
adjourned at 3:15 p.m. 
 

 
 

____________________________ 
David B. Rubinstein, Chairman 
 
 
____________________________ 
Gordon Dixon, Secretary 
 

1 


